
October 21
st
, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

It is hard to believe that October is halfway over and the leaves 

continue to change and fall.  On Friday October 28
th
, we will be 

hosting a fall festival for our EVA monthly incentive.  Students will 

have the opportunity to make Carmel apples, decorate their 

classroom doors, paint pumpkins, and trick or treating around the 

building.  

As we approach the end of October it would be beneficial to check in with your student or 

your child’s case manager regarding their current grades and academic standing.  

As weather changes please make sure, your child is dress accordingly for weather 

conditions.  Students do outside for recess (grades K-5), breaks and at times for other 

reasons.  

 During our recent school improvement day, the staff received some additional training on 

implementing trust circles. Circles are part of an initiative to build and foster positive 

classroom communities.  Throughout the year, our staff will continue to receive training on 

this initiative.  

Important Upcoming Dates:

Picture Re-takes, Monday October 24
th
 

Election Day Tuesday, November 8
th
 No school for all students 

 Thursday, November 10th - 

o5 Hour Attendance Day (grades K-12)

oParent Teacher Conferences

 Grades K-8 4:00 PM - 8:00 PM

 Grades 9 - 12 4:00 PM - 6:00 PM

 Friday, November 11th 

oGrades 9 - 12 5 Hour Attendance Day

oGrades K-8 No School

Please continue to work collaboratively with your child’s case manager.  We are here to 

address any questions you have. 

In Partnership, 

Allison Sulkson

Principal East View Academy 


